
DOWNTOWN 
GROCERIES?

OPENOPEN
We’re 

to sharing ideas 

THE DCRA is inviting our fellow 
downtowners to participate 
in a Letter Writing Campaign 
targeted at policy-makers 
and downtown stakeholders 
to address the effects 
of losing Grocery Store 
services in the downtown 
and the other subsequent 

concerns that arise from this  
particular issue.
THE PRIMARY CONCERN of 
this campaign is to address 
the need for sustainable,  
affordable, and reasonable 
access to Grocery Services in 
our downtown—and to make 
the voice of our downtown 

neighbourhoods heard on 
the topic.
SECONDLY, although a 
solution may not be simple 
nor immediate, we know that 
as downtown residents, we 
must be part of the discussion. 
SO, LET’S JOIN THE  
C O N V E R S A T I O N ! 

Find out more at downtowncommunity.wordpress.com
to download a letter template and find contact information 
for City Council and other downtown partners. 

DOWN TOWN
c o m m u n i t y  r e s i d e n t s ’  a s s o c i a t i o n


